
CORYELL COUNTY ROAD & BRIDGE 

Chris Buster 

254-223-0254 

 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS: 

ROAD CLOSURE 

             

   CR 303 will be closed 1 mile north of  FM 107                   

 

  The road will be closed and impassable 

starting on Monday October 21, 2024,   

through Wednesday October 23, 2024  

Due to installation of Culvert on road.   

 

     PLEASE MAKE PLANS ACCORDINGLY 

      THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 

 

  


